
Dear _________ , 
  
Welcome to MASON! 
  
We imagine you’re eager to select courses for your first semester. As an international student, 
you are eligible for PRIORITY registration if you do the following: 
  
1.            Email aalkhula@gmu.edu with the subject line Priority Registration Advising to let us 
know that you would like to register for classes prior to orientation in August.  Please include 
your G number and preferred email in the body of the message.  Also feel free to say hello and 
tell us a little about yourself! 
  
2.            Your academic advisor will contact you to get the conversation started regarding your 
fall semester course schedule. Reaching out as soon as possible will help get you the classes you 
want before they fill up. 
  
3.            Once you work out your academic schedule with your academic advisor, you will then 
be able to sign up for classes using patriotweb.gmu.edu. You can find out how to use patriot 
web here. 
  
4.            You still need to attend orientation on August 21, 2018! 
 
Please email me if you have any questions, aalkhula@gmu.edu.   
 
Sincerely,  
Schar Advising Team 
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